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Rotarian
“Having	fun	

helping	others…
watering	the	
rosebuds”

								—DR.	TED	SCHULZ

Bob	Bard,	Ed.
ROTARY
SERVING
HUMANITY

				“Why	do	we	only	
rest	in	peace?		
Why	don’t	we	live	
in	peace,	too?”
												—ALISON	BILLET

Rotary	Christmas	Party—2016
	 Kelley	welcomes	 us	 as	 we	arrive	at	 the	
renowned	Hwy	12	Diner	 for	 an	evening	 of	
holiday	 cheer	 and	 delicious	 food.	 	 Chef	
Howard	 Lamothe	 and	 crew	 do	 a	 remark-
able	job	of	serving	us	dinner.		Following	our	
meal,	 Kelley	 entertains	 us,	 reading	 from	 a	
book	 written	 by	 past	 R.	 I.	 president	 and	
humorist	 Cliff	 Dochterman.	 	 Cliff	 suggests	
that	we	celebrate	the	holiday	generosity	 of	
spirit	 and	 good	 will	 toward	 everyone	 all	
year	long.
	 Your	 roving	 reporter	 now	 presents	
photos	 of	our	members	 and	guests	 as	 they	
dine	and	reminisce	throughout	the	evening.

				Above:	left,	hostess	Kelley	with	bottle	of	
	fine	wine;	right,	Sue	and	Jim	McCracken

						Above:	Sue	and	Hale	Conklin
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						Above:	Hask	and	Jack	Krebs						Above:	Derek	Jones	and	fiancée,	Marcia	Traner

						Above:	Denise	Correia,	Jim	McPherson,	and	Kelley	G
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	Gene	Resler	and	Pat	Dyer

Tina	and	Dave	Mason

		Janet	and	Jon	Blegen

	Patrick	Byron	and	Chelsea 	Walt	Stanish	and	Kelley	Graupensperger

		Jim	and	Shirley	Lira



COMING ATTRACTIONS

DATE SPEAKER/EVENT PROGRAM CHAIR
Friday, December 16 Sheriff’s Department Wayne Woodward

Friday, December 23 No Rotary (Christmas is Sunday) S. Claus

Friday, December 30 No Rotary (New Years Day is Sunday) Father Time

Friday, January 6 TBA TBA

Friday, January 13 TBA TBA

							Clockwise	from	above	left:	Dick	
and	Pat	Burkhart,	Verna	and	Leon	
Guzenda,	Marian	and	Bob	Bard.		
We	apologize	for	those	we	missed;	
we’ll	try	to	get	you	next	time.
We	could	use	more	member	s
							Looks	like	we	have	about	34	
active	 members	 who	 attend	
meetings	 regularly.	 	 We	 must	
pay	 for	 a	 minimum	 30	 break-
fasts	each	time	we	meet,	even	if		
less	 than	 30	 people	 eat.	 	 For	
that	 reason	 alone,	 it	 makes	
sense	to	recruit	more	members.

	 	 	 Please	 consider	 bringing	 a	
guest	 to	 breakfast	 and	 intro-
duce	 him/her	 to	 Rotary.	 	 We	
could	use	a	shot	of	young	blood	
to	 bring	 a	 fresh	outlook	 to	 our	
activities.
							Meanwhile,	I	hope	y’all	have	
a	 great	 holiday	 season	 with	
family	and	loved	ones.
							There’s	still	one	more	meet-
ing,	 this	Friday	before	the	year	
is	over.		Happy	New	Year!
	 	 	 												Bob


